(ENV)

From: Sent: VAN SLOTEN René <

⊋cefic.be>

To:

(ENV)

Wednesday 11 March 2015 17:25

Cc:

(ENV);

(ENV);

IOGP

Subject: RI

RE: Invitation to Cefic Hydraulic Fracturing Taskforce / 24 March 2015 / 15.00 hrs /

Cefic offices

Dear

Absolutely, work is progressing now with clear instruction to finalise work by end March.

So we count on setting up a meeting for that purpose as soon as we have the final document in hands.

Kind regards,

René van Sloten

Van:

@ec.europa.eu

@ec.europa.eu]

Verzonden: woensdag 11 maart 2015 17:19

To: VAN SLOTEN René

Cc:

@ec.europa.eu;

@ec.europa.eu

Onderwerp: RE: Invitation to Cefic Hydraulic Fracturing Taskforce / 24 March 2015 / 15.00 hrs / Cefic offices

Thank you René,

I will unfortunately not be able to attend the meeting on 24th March,

however I recall that you had mentioned in the margins of one of the CARACAL meetings that CEFIC will present to us the state of discussion on the generic exposure scenario for substances used for hydraulic fracturing, prior to its publication (joint exercise carried out by Cefic, EOSCA and IOGP).

Do you still plan to organize this discussion?

Thanks,

European Commission

DG Environment

Unit F.1.Resource efficiency and Economic Analysis

Tel:

E-mail:

@ec.europa.eu

For further information on DG ENV's activities on unconventional fossil fuels: http://ec.europa.eu/environment/integration/energy/unconventional en.htm

From: VAN SLOTEN René [mailto @cefic.be]

Sent: Thursday, March 05, 2015 5:18 PM

To:

(ENV)

Subject: Invitation to Cefic Hydraulic Fracturing Taskforce / 24 March 2015 / 15.00 hrs / Cefic offices

Dear

With reference to our recent phone call I would like to invite you to the meeting of the Cefic Hydraulic Fracturing taskforce to be held on 24 March in the afternoon. The Taskforce is a mix of company and national federation people.

We greatly appreciate your kind acceptance to join the meeting for an exchange of views on the so-called Hydrocarbon "BREF"-type document that the Commission foresees to develop.

The meeting will be held at the Cefic offices, Av E. van Nieuwenhuyse 4

We have foreseen the exchange of views with you at 15.00 hrs. Please ask the reception to notify me of your arrival and I will pick you up.

is of course equally welcome to come to the meeting.

Please let me know should you require any further information.

Looking forward to meet you on the 24th,

Kind regards,

René van Sloten
Executive Director Industrial Policy
Cefic
Tel 02 676 72 20
Email @cefic.be<mailto: @cefic.be>